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ADVENTIST CHRISTIAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Pray for student’s learning 
and progress.

Pray for good health during 
the colder months.

Pray for us to reach our 
fundraising goals for ACES. 

PRINCIPAL’S  CORNER
Happy 

New Year 
2024 
ACES families!

We praise God for 
how He has led us in 2023, and 
where God is taking us in 2024. 
As we reflect over the past year, 
we can see that God has been so 
faithful to ACES. Our ACES Motto 
remains soaring in Christ. Our goal 
is for every child to find that hidden 
treasure which is Jesus, to know 
Him, and remain in Him. 

Our Adventist school in London 
is growing in many ways. We are 
growing spiritually, and we have 
more students joining our school 
through God’s grace and mercy! 
Ellen G. White famously wrote, “We 
have nothing to fear for the future, 
except as we shall forget the way 
the Lord has led us, and His teaching 
in our past history” (Life Sketches of 
Ellen G. White, 196).

As we venture into the New Years, 
we ask everyone to continue to 
pray for God’s guidance and His 
Holy Spirit to lead and guide ACES 
in 2024. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Hot Lunch $5 per Meal!Hot Lunch $5 per Meal!
Every Wednesday Every Wednesday 
Chicken/Veggie Burger  
& Fries, Subs or Pizza 
Fees are due every Monday!

Every Thursday (Except Jan. 25)Every Thursday (Except Jan. 25)
Various lunches weekly  
Menu will be emailed out each week! 
Fees are due every Monday!

Free Hot Lunch!Free Hot Lunch!��
Thursday January 25th

Snack CartSnack Cart
Our snack cart is stocked for the 
month! Prices vary.  All proceeds 
go to ACES!

18  	Science Fair - Postponed   	
	 TBD

JANUARY EVENTS

Happy New Year!Happy New Year!

UPCOMING EVENTS...UPCOMING EVENTS...

FEBRUARY
Black History Month

1   	 Report Cards go Home

5  	 PD Day (School Closed)

6-8  	Student-led Conferences

19  	 Family Day (School Closed)

Mark your Calendars!

Photo Gallery!
Turn the page for our

Thank you families for picking your 
children up on time and following the 
school’s operation guidelines.

Please dress your children up for 
the colder weather.  This includes; 
warm jackets, snow pants, gloves, 
hats, boots etc. We want them to 
enjoy outdoor recess time!

Welcome New ACES Students!Welcome New ACES Students!

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!
LeanneLeanne

FaydriannaFaydrianna
TiaraoluwaTiaraoluwa

BellaBella



End of School Party

Winter Play Performances

Gift Exchange

Music Class

Baking

Performances

Performances Performances

Baking

Baking

End of School Party

Winter Market Winter Market


